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Upcoming Church Events 

TODAY CROP Walk at St. Andrew’s Lutheran  12:30 pm 

 Basketball Night for ages 12 through Adult 7:30 pm 

Oct. 11 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Oct. 12 Sewing Circle 8:30-2pm 

 Leadership Board Meeting 7:00 pm 

Oct. 13 Women’s Bible Study 9:30-11am 

 Communion at Souderton Mennonite Home 10:00 am 

Oct. 15 Strides 5K Race for Missions 8:30 am 

Oct. 18 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Oct. 20 Women’s Bible Study 9:30-11am 

Oct. 23 Primary SS Families-Pizza & Pumpkin Party 11:30 am 

Oct. 29 Trunk & Treat Event 4-6 pm 

Nov. 3 Sr. (70+) Fellowship Luncheon 11:30 am 

Youth Events 

Oct. 15 Quench (Jr. High) Disc Golf & Ice Cream 1-4 pm 

Oct. 19 Sr. & Jr. High Youth Group 7-9 pm 

Oct. 21 Jr. High Girls - G.I.F.T.  At Kids Café  7-9 pm 

                 STRIDES 5K RACE for Missions 

           October 15th   

             8:30 am, Begins 9:00 am 
 

Pick-up a Pre-Registration Form in the  

mailbox foyer area and bring one home for a friend! 

Please pick up a road sign (in Brent's office) to 

advertise our 5K.  Individually wrapped baked goods 

needed-contact Barb Hackman. We will be accepting 

donations to Worthwhile Wear Thrift on race day- all 

are welcome to stop in with your donations and cheer 

on our runners.  All proceeds from these two events 

will support Worthwhile Wear. 

Pennridge CROP Hunger Walk 

TODAY 

12:30 pm Register, Walk begins 1:15 pm at  

St. Andrews Evangelical Lutheran Church.  

Questions see DRE CROP Representatives  

Brian Miller or Steve Leatherman. 

 

FOUNDATION FUND GRANTS 
 

Members and organizations of Deep Run East are invited 

to submit requests to the Foundation Fund until 

November 30.  Requests should be for support of 

programs or projects that extend the mission or expand 

the ministries of the church.  Applications can be 

obtained from the church office or a committee 

member-Vernon Clemmer, Carolyn Allebach, Gary 

Trauger, or Jolene Halteman. The committee will meet in 

December to consider the requests, and grants will be 

made in early 2017. 

Communion for all DRE Residents  

of Souderton Mennonite Home  

and other interested persons. Held in the 

Auditorium.  

October 13, 2016 - 10:00 AM 

         Community Trunk & Treat  

          Saturday, October 29th  

                  at Plumsteadville Fire Co.  

            4:00-6:00 pm.  
 

This year we are hoping for 25 vehicles to participate in 

this fun community event! Sign-up sheets will be in 

the coffee area for the next 3 weeks if you want to 

decorate and bring a vehicle! For more information or 

to help in other ways please see Kathy Myers, Steve 

Leatherman or Pastor Brent.  

Fall Senior (70+) Fellowship Luncheon 

November 3, 2016 

RSVP’s were placed in church 

mailboxes last week. Come out and join 

us and invite your friends. Please place 

RSVP’s in the box found in the mailbox 

foyer area. Due October 23rd! 

Workday at The Well – We’re trying to organize a 

workgroup to assist with the barn renovation project at 

The Well property in Hilltown on Saturday, October 

22nd and November 5th.  If you’re interested in helping 

out, contact Daryl Hackman for additional details. 



ALL DRE WOMEN INVITED! 

 

Deep Run West invites Deep Run East women to 

their Annual Women’s Retreat the weekend of 

October 21-23, 2016 held at Tel Hai Retreat Center in 

Honeybrook, PA. The cost is $160 per person. The 4 

session study will be on the “Comparison Trap:  

Choosing Contentment in an Age of Awareness”. 

Information can be found in the mailbox foyer area. 

This is a great way to connect with other Christian 

women! Limited amount of rooms so RSVP by 

TODAY! 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

The Family Corner 
 

Excerpted from Pray! Magazine issue 4 

Biblical Virtues to Pray for your Kids   by Bob 

Hostetler 

 

Hope.  “May the God of hope grant that my children 

may overflow with hope and hopefulness by the 

power of the Holy Spirit” (Ro. 15:13) 

 

A servant’s heart. “God, please help my children 

develop servants’ hearts, that they may serve 

wholeheartedly, as if they were serving the Lord, not 

men”  (Eph. 6:7) 

10 Renee Ruster 
12 Tiffany Matula 
13 Evan Freed 
      Mitchell Leatherman 
      Rhonda Moyer 
      Ruth Cosand 
14 Eric Rice 
15 Mikayla Clark 

16 Emily Koch 
18 Wesley Cosand 
19 Darren Kulp 
      Jack Rice 
      Gwendolyn Gemmell 
21 Nancy Swartley 
22 Joseph Dise 

Young Adult Ministry  

Volunteers Wanted 

We are looking for a small team of people interested in 

connecting with, mentoring, and helping to guide our 

young adult ministry at DRE. If you have interest in 

connecting with an energetic and fun group of people, 

please contact pastor Brent for more details. 

Service teams for 2017 are forming: 
MAMA team to San Francisco de Yojoa,     

Honduras- Jan 15-23- see Barb Rice 
 

Dunamis Foundation team to Quito,              

Ecuador- Feb 25-Mar 4- see Daryl Hackman 
 

MAMA team to San Pedro Sula- March (dates to 

be determined)- see Bob Moyer or Barb Rice 

PUMPKIN PAINTING  

AND PIZZA PARTY 
 

For Primary Sunday School Families 

Sign-up sheet in mailbox foyer area.   

Sunday, October 23, 2016 

Following Sunday School in the Fellowship Hall. 

Keeping DRE Attendee’s Connected! 
 

The most requested forms from the office are made 

available to you. You can find the following under the 

staff mailboxes in the mailbox foyer area. 

 Church calendar of the month 

 Check Request forms (if you need to be reimbursed) 

 Rental applications and pricing pamphlet 

 DRE Attendee information form (for changes & 

updates) 

 Extra church phone directories 

 Monthly Committee Minutes packets 

The Vegetable Basket has come to an end of it’s 

harvest and has ended for the season. Thank you 

to all those who have participated.  

LOST & FOUND 

The lost & found pile is getting bigger! We will put 

out the lost & found items next Sunday, October 

16th in the coffee area by the fellowship hall. Please 

look to see if anything might belong to you. 

We are excited to announce that Deep Run East will be 

producing an updated pictorial directory. Information 

was put in mailboxes last Sunday. There are 2 options: 

Option #1: Preferred - Photo submission by email 

Option #2: Photo to be taken. If you would like to 

have your picture taken, sign-up in the mailbox foyer 

area. Picture dates will be taken, October 23th, 30th and 

November 27th.  


